
E-Mail: March 1, 2016  
 
 
Dearest Patti Melvin, 
 
I exclaimed full of joy and heartfelt gratitude, Wonderful! Wonderful! Wonderful! I am really 
overwhelmed by the size of the parcel I received through Esico Express on 22nd February. Due to 
poor network, I could acknowledge it only now. Thank you and our Benefactors! St. Padre Pio of 
Pietrelcina says in one of his letters, “Pray fervently for all who work for the salvation of souls and for 
the Glory of God.” You are one of them! You and all your supporters are the ones we are called upon 
by St. Pio to pray for fervently every day. Rest assured that we are praying for all of you. 
 
Thank you for your encouraging and soul searching letters. You could see from the attached 
pictures how I was covered by so many rich materials: St. Philomena Oils, 56 packets of Luminous 
Rosaries, Miraculous Medals, Scapulars, wonderful wrist Cords; large pictures of St. Philomena, 
Holy Family of Nazareth, Our Lady of Fatima, Immaculate Heart of Mary; Life of Pauline Marie 
Jaricot, The Future of The Church, How to Secure a Happy Death, a Holy Hour Booklet, Novena to 
St. Joseph, our Patron, beautiful - this year we shall pray the chaplet of St. Joseph during our 
Community Novena to St. Joseph, Mater Dolorosa Chaplet, St. Philomena Chaplets, large Medals 
and pictures of St. Philomena, Calendars, The Holy Sacrifice of the Holy Mass, Mary The Power of 
Her Holy Name, Dedicated Decades for Spring and Winter 2015, the Garment of Grace, Fatima 
booklet, Holiness through Mary, Children your Mother is calling, etc. I am extremely happy and 
grateful for the Sacred Heart Novena Booklet. I am devoted to the Sacred Heart and the Holy 
Eucharist, our Source and Summit. The Sacred Heart bleeds everyday out of love for us.  
 
We are very, very grateful for the sacrifices you make to send us these spiritual materials for our 
spiritual growth. May Our Good God continue to keep you healthy and strong to continue to lead 
souls to Him. The History about the Living Rosary Center is good. It is a beautiful Center. We thank 
God for you. 
 
In the next parcel, kindly 
send large pictures of 
Ven. Pauline Jaricot so 
that during my talks I can 
show to the people. 
Members are begging for 
more Prayer for Spouses 
Cards, Decade prayer 
cards, Jesus’ Name prayer 
cards and St. Philomena 
statues. We are sorry for 
asking you too much! 
 
Please join me to pray for 
Sister Bernadette Nyongo, 
our great promoter, that 
St. Philomena may heal 
her miraculously.  
 
I remain grateful for all 
that you do for us. May 
Almighty God bless and 
reward you and all our 
benefactors! Please find 
attach the pictures. 
 

To Jesus through Mary! With lots of love and prayerful wishes, 
 

< Sr. Mary Florence Angwe, St. Joseph’s Convent, SHISONG – CAMEROON > 


